
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED FY 2021/22 BUDGET 

RIVERSIDE COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION/ 
SERVICE AUTHORITY FOR FREEWAY EMERGENCIES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the 

Riverside County Transportation Commission (RCTC)/Service Authority for 
Freeway Emergencies (SAFE) at its following regularly scheduled meetings, 
to be held remotely, on the dates shown below.  The public hearing will be 
held at the times below, or as soon thereafter as the agenda permits: 
 
9:30 a.m., Wednesday, May 12, 2021, via ZOOM meeting ID 856 3069 4948 

and  
9:30 a.m., Wednesday, June 9, 2021 via ZOOM meeting ID 872 1813 3305 

 
          You may access the meeting via www.zoom.us and entering the 
meeting ID or by calling 1-669-900-6833 and entering the meeting ID. For 
assistance in joining the ZOOM meeting, please contact Lisa Mobley at 
lmobley@rctc.org or 951-787-7141. 
 

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive input on RCTC/SAFE 
budget for fiscal year 2021/22.  The public is invited to participate at the public 
hearing.  Additional directions on how to provide oral comments during the 
public hearing will be provided in the posted agenda for the meetings, which 
will be available at the website below.   Any person unable to attend the 
public hearing may submit written comments to the Clerk of the Board via 
email at info@rctc.org. Written comments received by June 1 at 12:00 p.m. 
will be included in the agenda report, all written comments received after the 
deadline will be presented at the public hearing.  The Commission will be 
considering adoption of the budget at its June 9 meeting at 9:30 a.m. 
 

For questions regarding the proposed budget or for those interested 
in reviewing the proposed budget, please contact Michele Cisneros, Deputy 
Director of Finance, at mciseros@rctc.org or by calling (951) 787-7141.  All 
agenda materials will be available for review on the Riverside County 
Transportation Commission website at https://www.rctc.org/meetings-and-
agendas. 
 
By: Lisa Mobley 

Clerk of the Board 
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